
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Timberlake Fire Protection District is accepting sealed bids for a surplussed vehicle – a 1994 Ford 

F350 utility truck with 28,000 miles. V8 gas engine, 4 wheel drive, new tires and alcoa wheels, 

custom front bumper with winch, service body. The vehicle will be sold as is. Minimum bid 

$11,000. Sealed bids can be submitted to the Timberlake Fire Protection District office at 5985 E. 

Highway 54, Athol, or mailed to PO Box 810, Athol, Idaho, 83801. Bids will be accepted until May 

17th 2024 at 5pm. Please write “Ford Bid” on the outside of the envelope. The bids will be opened 

and read at the May 20th Board of Commissioners meeting.  Please call 208-683-3333 for further 

information. 

Brittany Baeumel 

District Secretary  


